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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura

Re above planning application which you are minded to approve.

As you're aware many of us have objected to this planning application - 2019/3948/p. I have been in

contact with several groups who represent Disability Rights in regard to the removal of the Disabled Bay
outside 47D Netherhall Gardens. The developer wrongly states, among many other inaccuracies, this bay is
no longer needed. It is the only such bay at this end of NG; a very long & steep road.

Please confirm that officers from Camden have visited the site to confirm validity of this bay. It is for the
use of the most challenged in our Society. It has no specific allocation number.

Yet seemingly Camden are happy to remove it to accommodate a skip for the use of the Developer. Do you
intend to install a replacement Disabled Bay on a nearby site?

We have had to put up with extended suspensions of Resident Parking Bays for many months of this year &
last. So much so, your Head of Parking has allowed us to use Pay & Display bays until end of August.

My husband is a Blue Badge user but this street has very limited P & D bays.

Please confirm receipt of this email & please let me know the Council's views - and rules - on installation &

removal of Disabled Bays.

Thanks, Gillian Brown,
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